
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 19/18

PERSONAL WATERCRAFT AREA AT LEE-ON-THE-SOLENT TEMPORARY REMOVAL OF BUOYAGE

1.         NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that a line of yellow buoys marking
the western edge of the Personal Watercraft (PWC) operating area at Lee-on-the-Solent will be temporarily removed
in order for survey works to be undertaken. 

2.         The buoys will be removed for a period between 18th and 27th January, weather and circumstance
permitting.   Any time that the western buoys are not present, PWC operators are to maintain speeds below 10 knots
when within 0.5nm of the shore and are to keep clear of any vessels engaged in survey operations. 

3.         Cancel this LNTM on 5 February 2017. 

Wednesday 17 Jan 2018 

S O Hopper 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


